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I write in support of the proposed Docket 22-060 settlement, with the qualifications 
forward by CPCNH. We must move forward expeditiously on this, as on many other issues 
pertaining to the transition to clean & renewable energy sources.  

If we had started working seriously on large-scale R&D 30-40 years ago, there might have 
been some justification for taking an extremely deliberate approach and micro-managing 
every detail. Unfortunately, we did not do so, and today the science is perfectly clear: There 
is a real time pressure to make substantive changes before the most problematic 
symptoms of the altered climate system set in. (In many parts of the world, they are already 
setting in.)  

Let's not get hung up on navel-gazing here. NEM is a small step to incentivize increased 
adoption of solar by households and businesses. We need to do this, and a lot more.  

Thank you. 

R Seidler--  

Dr Reinmar Seidler 

Research Assistant Professor 

 

 


